
The Amersham Pensioners’ Association Website – Memb ers Only Area 
 
In order to be able to access the Members Only area of the TAPA website it is necessary to allow your 
browser to accept cookies  from our website. 
 
A cookie  is a small piece of text, stored on a user's computer by a web browser and in the case of 
websites which require users to 'log-in' or access a protected area by means of a password, a cookie from 
the website will allow the server to know that the user is already authenticated, and is therefore allowed to 
access areas that are restricted to a user who is not logged in. 
 
Some web browsers like Mozilla Firefox allows cookies for all websites on the standard installation and it is 
unlikely you will have any problems unless you have changed the default settings since installing, but 
Internet Explorer (which is part of the Windows installation) is initially set up to block them unless you tell it 
to allow them for specified websites.  If you are using Internet Explorer to browse the internet, here's what 
you will need to do - it’s not as difficult as it may seem and it will not leave your computer vulnerable to any 
security problems. 
 
Launch Internet Explorer and go to www.amershampensioners.com. 
 
Click on Tools  and then Internet Options   
 

 
 
Click on Privacy 
 

 



Click on Sites   
 

 
 
Type weebly.com  in the box labelled Address of website. Then click on Allow.  Finally click on 
OK. 
 

 
 
You will now be able to access the "Members Only" area of the Website by using the password 
provided and published in the July Issue of The Amersham Link.  If you are using any other web 
browser and have any problems please contact Webmaster@amershampensioners.com 


